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CRC Article 29: All children have the right to be the best that they can be.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following previous information which was shared, please see the information below regarding the Choir’s
attendance at The Big Sing on Wednesday 9" July.

Wednesday 9" july- the Choir will be taking part in The Big Sing Event, which will take place at The
Glasshouse International Centre for Music, Gateshead.

Due to the timings of the show, we need to leave school at 8.10am on Wednesday 9*" July. Could children
please be dropped at school by 8.05am and come to Main Reception for a register with Mrs. Simpson-May.
| will be providing ‘breakfast bags’ to enjoy when we arrive at the venue and we will return to school for
lunchtime. &

The children can attend this event in non-uniform. As mentioned previously, we will be designing our own
t-shirts this week in school. Children will bring their t-shirts home once finished, to wear on the day.

Jeans, shorts or tracksuit bottoms are fine to wear alongside the t-shirts.

Due to seating capacity at the venue, we are unable to offer places for parents and carers but we will

ensure that we will share photos and videos with you to capture our experiences.

The Big Sing is a fantastic musical celebration and a brilliant chance to showcase our skills and show our
Choir in action. We continue to rehearse for this, so it is important that commitment and attendance at
our after school club remains as it has done so previously. To help with the lyrics, if you are able to
continue to practise the words at home that would be greatly appreciated.

The Choir have logins to use some of the backing tracks also.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. S. Simpson-May
Mrs. S. Simpson-May
= Deputy Head Teacher and Choir Lead




